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Capt. Hurley, a professional pilot with over 35 years of aviation experience, was nominated by 

Canada and appointed by the ICAO Council to the Air Navigation Commission in 2014. In his 

duties as President, Capt. Hurley leads the Commission’s work on the development of 

Standards and Recommended Practices, as well as ICAO’s global plans.  

Earlier this year, he also guided the Commission in its preparations for the 2018 ICAO 13th Air 

Navigation Conference, at which greater convergence on innovations in aviation safety, 

efficiency, capacity security, and environmental stewardship was achieved.  

Prior to his commitments at ICAO, Capt. Hurley, an executive with Transport Canada, managed 

and led teams with responsibilities in aviation safety regulatory oversight. Previously he flew as 

a professional pilot for many years.  

Capt. Hurley looks forward to sharing with you his passion for aviation, and looks forward to 

hearing your thoughts on what the future holds for the Next Generation of Aviation 

Professionals. 


